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I support ranked choice voting. As we become increasingly politically polarized as a 

nation, the middle place or more moderate political center seems impossible to 

represent. Independent candidates who typically represent that more balanced 

ideology are doomed to fail out of fear voting for them will simply tilt the scales toward 

a GOP or Dem candidate. Ranked choice voting would allow more choice in voting 

without fear of tipping an election to an undesirable candidate. There has never been 

a better time in our country or our beautiful state to try something different to balance 

the scales.  


